
Workshop, May 23 ~ 27, 2005

Contents of Nanotechnology class “modules” will be 
presented and discussed in the workshop. They were 
developed at USU, funded by NSF.  This workshop is to 
help implement the developed courses and modules in 
other colleges, universities and K-12 schools.

When: May 23 through 27, 2005, 10:30AM to 3:30PM
No registration fee. Free lunch will be provided

Where: Engineering 203 at the Utah State University, Logan, UT
Whom: Interested Educators in Colleges and K-12 schools
Inquire to Dr. H. Yang; E-mail: yang@cc.usu.edu
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